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June 30, 2022 

 

 

 

Wildfire Safety Advisory Board 

Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 

California Natural Resources Agency 

715 P Street, 20th Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

Re: Riverside Public Utilities 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

As required by Public Utilities Code section 8387, attached is Riverside Public Utilities (RPU) 2022 

Wildfire Mitigation Plan (WMP).  The plan was adopted by the City of Riverside’s Board of 

Public Utilities on June 27, 2022 (see attached minutes).  RPU did not have sufficient time to 

incorporate the Wildfire Safety Advisory Board’s 2021 Guidance Advisory Opinion for the 2022 

WMP; however, the recommendations from the Opinion are being fully reviewed and will be 

addressed in RPU’s 2023 WMP.   

 

RPU updated Section VII. Calendar Year 2021:  WMP Performance Summary of the 2022 WMP 

to reflect updates to actions taken during calendar year 2021, reporting on metrics for the 

same period, and a summary of a wildfire ignition caused by RPU electrical infrastructure.  

RPU’s website is also updated to include prior RPU WMPs. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Tracy Sato.  She can be reached by email at 

tsato@riversideca.gov or by phone at (951)231-8971. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Todd Corbin 

General Manager 

Riverside Public Utilities 
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